Pastoral Council Meeting November 6, 2012 7:00 pm - Parish Center

Attendees: Father Bill Stockelman, Mark Zurlinden, Jim Sperry, Donna Thompson, Paul Justice, Sarah Holland, Charlie Quehl, Bev Barnes

Faith Formation: Bev Barnes

Meeting Minutes: October minutes were approved and will be sent to Sylvia for website publication.

Welcome - Sarah Holland was welcomed as our newest elected member of Pastoral Council. The collective group reviewed the various parish areas and the purpose of Council at St. Bernadette.

2013 Challenge: The group discussed the three main areas of concentration for 2013:

- 1. Parish Involvement
- 2. Mass Attendance
- 3. Happenings within the Catholic Church.

School Report: No report was given.

Pastoral Council Terms: A recap of the present council and when their term expires is as follows:

- 11-1-13 Charlie Quehl, Donna Thompson, Paul Justice and Mark Zurlinden
- 11-1-14 Jim Sperry and Bev Barnes
- 11-1-15 Sarah Holland
- A different alignment should be discussed before next year's elections.

Pastor's Corner: Fr. Bill asked for volunteers to fill the Chairperson and Secretary position for the next year. Bev Barnes is the Chairperson and Donna Thompson is the Secretary.

Next Meeting: December 5th at 7:00 pm at the Parish Center

Faith Formation: Charlie Quehl